

12 February 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

## Outwood Academy Bydales

Coast Road, Marske-by-the-Sea, TS11 6AR

Tel: +44(0)1642 474000 Fax: +44(0)1642 495488

Email: enquiries@bydales.outwood.com Website: www.bydales.outwood.com

Chief Executive: Sir Michael Wilkins Executive Principal: Robert D Tarn Principal: Andrew Wappat

## Year 10 Revision Planning Evening - Thursday 11 February 5.30pm

I am sorry that you were unable to attend the Year 10 Revision Presentation Evening on Thursday II February. With GCSE examinations now only I2 school weeks away it is a critical time for us all of course, and I am keen to support students and parents as much as possible.

I would like to invite you to a duplicate evening on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> February at the slightly later time of 6.00pm, which may be convenient. The presentation is only 30minutes.

All students have now received their Revision Booklets for Option and Core subjects alongside an A3 revision timetable, and materials are on our website www.bydales.outwood.com.

If you did attend the evening on the 11th February, but we missed getting you to sign in, please accept my apologies. Please could you email my PA on <a href="mailto:c.taylor@bydales.outwood.com">c.taylor@bydales.outwood.com</a> if you did attend so we can update our records.

Your support, as always, is greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully

Andrew Wappat

Principal